
West Sussex County Council

Confirmation of Decision following call-in

The following decision was called in and considered by the Environment, Communities 
and Fire Select Committee on 14 January 2019.  The Select Committee supported the 

decision.  The decision came into effect on 14 January 2019.

Decision Title & Ref 
No:

Extension to Interim Highways Contract HI21(18/19)

Cabinet Member 
responsible for 
Decision

Mr Elkins - Cabinet Member for Highways and 
Infrastructure

West Sussex Plan 
priority

A Prosperous Place

Electoral Divisions All Divisions
Key Decision Yes
Purpose The Highway Maintenance Contract is used to deliver a 

range of statutory highway maintenance services and the 
existing, interim, contract will expire before a new 
contract can be put in place. The contract needs to be 
extended to allow the procurement of a new contract or 
contracts to be effectively processed and completed.

Decision summary The Cabinet Member for Highways and Infrastructure has 
approved;

1) the extension of the current interim highway 
maintenance term contract with Balfour Beatty Living 
Places to 31st March 2020; and

2) the delegation of authority to the Director of 
Highways and Transport to finalise the terms of the 
contract extension, and to extend the contract further if 
necessary, in accordance with the Council’s Standing 
Orders on Procurement and Contracts.

Interest and nature of 
interest declared

None.

Service Contact Chris Barrett, Contract Lead Professional - Tel: 033 022 
26707

Democratic Services/ 
Call-in Contact

Judith Shore Tel: 033 022 26052

Background Papers See report for details


